
'

August
Seventeenth
1929.

lit. Col. H. J. M&rtiQf 
Commissioner, 
Provincial Police, 
Winnipeg, Man.

Dear Sir:

I acknowledge receipt of your letter of the 

12th instant re Henry Ward Bailey and regret to advise that we havee 

no record of the above named having attended this university.

Yours faithfully,

Secretary


